
 
Andrew Marsh-Ballard 
01249-812608 
www.priestley.wilts.sch.uk 
admin@priestley.wilts.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Priestley Primary School 
Prince Charles Drive 

Calne  
 Wiltshire 
SN11 8TG 

 

‘Placing learning at the heart of everything we do’ 
 
2 December 2022 
 
TO:  PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN SANDPIPER, HARLEQUIN AND EIDER CLASSES  
 
Dear Parents 
 
THE EGG THEATRE, BATH – WEDNESDAY 4 JANUARY 2023 
 
We have been fortunate to have been given tickets to see ‘Five Children and It’ at the The Egg 
Theatre in Bath.  This is an amazing opportunity for the children to go to the theatre and enjoy the 
whole experience and excitement that goes with it. 
 
The tickets have been given free of charge by the theatre and the school will be subsidising the 
cost of the coach, so there is no cost to you for this trip.   
 
The children will have their lunch before they leave, however, your child should bring a ruck sack 
suitable to carry their snack and drink.  Please make sure your child has suitable footwear and a 
coat with them. 
 
The coach will be leaving school at 12.30 pm. and returning to Priestley at approximately 5.30 pm. 
 
Please can you complete the permission slip below and return to your Class Teacher by Friday  
9 December 2022.   
 
We would also appreciate volunteers to come along with us, so please let us know if you are 
available to help on the slip below and we will contact you to confirm details. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
V Marsh-Ballard (Mrs)     
 

 
PLEASE RETURN TO CLASS TEACHER BY FRIDAY 9 DECEMBER 2022 
 
VISIT TO:  THE EGG THEATRE BATH – ‘FIVE CHILDREN AND IT’ 
 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………….Class: ………………………………….. 
 

 I would like my child to go on the above trip.  
 

 I will be available to help if required.   

 

Name:  …………………………………………….. Signed: ………...........................Parent/Guardian  


